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FLORIDA'S BUSINESS LAW FIRM

FLORIDA LEADERS OF 23 LAW FIRMS SUPPORT EMERGENGY
APPROPRIATION FOR LSC TO HELP WITH RECOVERY FROM
RECENT HURRICANES

October 31, 2017

On November 1, 2017, Florida leaders of 23 law firms signed on to the attached letter in support of an
emergency appropriation for the Legal Services Corporation to assist those recovering from Hurricanes Irma
and Maria. The letter was delivered to the Florida Congressional Delegation.

Berger Singerman is proud to support this effort and the advancement of legal services for the most needy in
our community.
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